Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 Parent Information Evening-Thursday 20 April.

Year 10 are fast approaching their final term and there is much to look forward to, including selecting our new Prefect team and completing work experience placements. In addition, we have a busy term ahead with preparations taking place for the PPEs (Pre-Public Exams) in June/July.

We would like to formally invite you to a **PPE Preparation Evening for parents & students on Thursday 20 April**. At this event we will guide you through the process of preparing for this first major exam phase in the build up to final exams in the summer of 2024. You will receive expert advice from core subject teachers (English, Maths and Science) regarding how to revise effectively in each of these subjects. You will also hear from our newly appointed Head of Year, Mr Toms, who will discuss his role over the coming year.

Students will receive key resources including revision planners and subject specific materials.

After this presentation, there will be an opportunity to speak directly to members of staff, who will be on hand to answer any questions and give any support required.

Your support in the build up to and during the PPE Experience process is key to its success and we hope to see you there. There is a choice of sessions, either **4.30pm-5.30pm or 6.00pm-7.00pm.** Please <u>click here</u> to tell us if you are able to attend or not, and to choose which session you would like to attend.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours faithfully,

Gavin Thomas

Assistant Headteacher - Raising Standards Lead



Pride

Respect

Success

Headteacher: Lucy Gambier Charlestown Road St Austell, Cornwall PL25 3NR

44 (0)1726 72163

enquiries@penrice.org.uk www.penrice.org.uk

Part of Cornwall Education Learning Trust, a company limited by guarantee. Registered in England and Wales at Atlantic Centre, Trenance Leisure Park, Newquay, Cornwall, TR7 2LZ. Number 07565242. An exempt charity.







